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Karnes Named New Superintendent of Bloomfield Schools

The Bloomfield Board of Education held a special board meeting this morning at 7 am. 
The board opened the meeting and went directly into executive session.  During the
executive session, the board approved the resignation of Toni Hill, effective 6/30/23.  She
has taken a position with MSHSAA.

The board hired Mr. Jason Karnes for the superintendent's position with a two year
contract. 

The Bloomfield School District will be in great hands under the leadership of Mr. Karnes
in the coming years. 

“I’m excited and blessed to receive this opportunity at Bloomfield Schools,” said Karnes.
“Bloomfield has been great to me for fifteen years, and I’m looking forward to serving
our community, staff, and students as superintendent. I have some big shoes to fill. Mrs.
Hill has been a great superintendent at Bloomfield, as well as a great mentor for me.”
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